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WHAT'S HAPPENING

71 Survivors Assisted
Gate Beautiful has provided direct services to 71
different survivors to date! It has been a busy
quarter! Not only has Gate Beautiful served 14 more
NEW survivors over the past 3 months, but we've
also served 3 returning survivors seeking help. 

One of our biggest goals in 2023 is to grow our Victim
Advocate Team! We have enjoyed our monthly team
meetings and want to encourage all advocates to attend!
If you or someone you know would like to join this team
and be notified of our upcoming training, visit our
website and sign up on our "Get Involved" tab.

      Victim Advocate Team 

Community Engagement 
We had a great time this holiday season and Human
Trafficking awareness month attending many
amazing events in our community! Array Publishing's
Holiday Bazaar, Seth's Wish Holiday Festival, Child
Advocacy's HT Forum, and WORTH Court's Day of
Hope - just to name a few! We were also honored to
be a part of the SHARP Human Trafficking Seminar
in partnership with Fort Bragg where our very own,
Shelby Thompson, was a presenter.  
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WHAT'S COMING

We are so excited to announce that this February, we will be launching A Ray of
Light, a Gate Beautiful support group for survivors of addiction, prostitution, human
trafficking, and other forms of severe trauma. Registration is required, and meetings
will be held at an undisclosed location for the safety and security of those in
attendance. 

A Ray of Light

Victim Advocate Team Training
As we are engaging with the community more and people are becoming more aware of
what Human Trafficking looks like, we are receiving referrals at a rapidly increasing
rate for both minors and adults. If you are interested in serving survivors with us as a
part of our Victim Advocate team, please head to our website and sign up on our "Get
Involved" tab. You will receive an invite to our next VA training!

First Meeting:
February 16 @ 6:30 PM

If you or someone you know would like more information, 
please email us at sthompson@gatebeautiful.org

Harley Davidson Ride
We are so excited to partner with Harley Davidson Fort Bragg for our very first
motorcycle fundraiser ride, happening March 11! Keep an eye on your email for more
details, and get your bikes ready!
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